Dr. William Truly, Jr.
MAYOR

Kenna Pierce
FIRE CHIEF

Rich History. Bright Future.

September 21, 2020

Madison County Board of Supervisors

146 W. Center Street

Canton, MS 39046

Dear Madam/Sir:

This letter is to certify that the Canton Fire Department has received all mobile, portable and handheld
radios from Motorola. They have been installed by Jackson Communication and all units are fully

functional. We are asking for reimbursement in the amount of $95,959.15.

On the behalf of Mayor Truly, the Board of Alderman and the Canton Fire Department, we would like to
say thank you for your cooperation and service to our citizens of Canton and Madison County.

Sincerely,

o T

Kenna Pierce
Fire Chief

KP/k

P.O. Box 1605 - 226 East Peace Street - Canton, MS 39046
601/859-4331 - Fax: 601/859-4379



